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PHI 72/23 Update
on new condition
for surgical guides
and biomodels on
the Prescribed List
This circular alerts stakeholder that the
Private Health Insurance (Medical Devices
and Human Tissue Products) Rules (No. 2)
2023 (MDHTP Rules) is proposed to be
amended to clarify the commencement
and the condition on surgical guides and
biomodels.
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We have received several queries from stakeholders about interpretation of the new condition
placed on Prescribed List billing codes for the surgical guides and biomodels.

The department is preparing an amendment to the MDHTP Rules to clarify the intent of the
condition and delaying commencement of the condition to 1 February 2024.

A further PHI circular will be published when the amendment rules are made and registered.
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In the meantime, we encourage all stakeholders to work towards the 1 February 2024
commencement date.


